
-----Original Message----- 
From: Nathan Monk [mailto:fathernathan@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2019 11:14 PM 
To: Ericka Burnett <EBurnett@cityofpensacola.com> 
Subject: Planning Board 
 
Ericka, 
 
After much consideration I’ve decided that I would not like to be considered for another term on the 
City Planning Board. Because of a very busy work schedule that I have planned through 2019-2020 I do 
not see how I could effectively fulfill my role as I have in the past. I believe that attendance is very 
important for all levels of city government and I simply can not keep up with the same pace. 
 
Thank you for your help in this matter. 
 
Nathan Monk 
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